

Football Federation Tasmania & Devonport City Council are proud to present the:





DEVONPORT MARCH 3-5, 2017 AT THE DEVONPORT SOCCER CLUB

Get ready for an influx of visitors in early March for the National Skills Acquistion Program 2017. Last year we saw over 900 visitors (approx 250 players plus families) arrive in Devonport from Inter and Intrastate.

Contact Fabio Pizzirani at Devonport City Council for more information or opportunities 6424 0511

This year the National Skills Acquisition Program (SAP) in Devonport will host Under 12 teams. With over 250 players and their families coming this is a great opportunity to show visitors what Devonport can offer.

The 900+ people attending will all be looking for somewhere to eat, sleep, play and relax in Devonport!











